
 

 
 
 
 

SSR PROJECT MANAGER WINSTON HUFF APPOINTED TO  
INTERNATIONAL GREEN CONSTRUCTION CODE COMMITTEE 

 
 

NASHVILLE, Tenn. – Jan. 5, 2012 -- Winston Huff, plumbing and fire protection project 

manager at engineering design and facility consulting firm Smith Seckman Reid, Inc.(SSR), has 

been appointed to represent the American Society of Plumbing Engineers (ASPE) on the 

International Green Construction Code Committee (IgCC) – Energy/Water. 

As a committee member, Huff will work in the areas of water resource conservation, 

rainwater collection and distribution systems and used water recovery. Appointed for the 2012 - 

2013 Code Development Cycle, his term will end Dec. 31, 2014. 

“Winston’s appointment to the IgCC is a tremendous opportunity and further 

demonstrates SSR’s leadership in new technologies and involvement in new code development,” 

said Clay Seckman, executive vice president at SSR.  

The IgCC launched in 2009 as an initiative of the International Code Council to aid in the 

construction of sustainable buildings in the business and residential sectors. The goal of the IgCC 

is to address the growing demands for a uniform framework that concentrates on safe and 

sustainable practices in building design and construction. 

 

 
About SSR 

SSR is an employee-owned engineering design and facility consulting firm with 15 offices and 

more than 40 years of experience in health care, sports and entertainment, institutional and 

infrastructure projects. In 2011 SSR was ranked first in the ZweigWhite “Best Multidiscipline A/E 

Services Firm To Work For” among firms with more than 300 employees. SSR is ranked 11th on 

the Consulting-Specifying Engineer “MEP Giants” list and 6th on its “Cx Giants” list. To learn 

more, visit www.ssr-inc.com. 
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